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To,

Carla Bruney,

ITSOL Limited,

Los Angeles – 658340

January 22, 2012
Dear Mr. Bruney,

We would like to take this chance to present before you a way by which you can donate towards a greener planet and also see a return in investment. On January 29, Nature World, an NGO, is organizing a Shop for a Greener Earth, wherein all those who volunteer and support green measures will shop and eat in participating companies and carry eco-friendly shopping bags.

We request a donation of 12 per cent of your sale proceeds on this day to our organization. We will be advertising this concept in local newspaper ads, TV and radio. We hope this concentrated marketing effort will create awareness and lead to a large number of consumers on this date and make our event big.
Thank you for supporting our cause and we hope it creates a difference in the society.

Yours faithfully,

Sandra Simon
PRO,

Nature World 
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